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Glendale Community College

Enrollment Management Committee Meeting

Wednesday, May 8, 2013
AD 242 – 12:20 to 1:20

ADOPTED

MINUTES

Present:
Mary Mirch (chair), Kathy Bakhit, Tatyana Bartholomew, Keith Conover, Daniela Contreras (student representative), Andrineh Dilanchian, Mike Dulay, Kathleen Flynn, Lourdes Girardi, Jon Gold, Peter Green, Rick Guglielmino, Kathy Holmes, Ed Karpp, Alice Mecom, Alfred Ramirez, Michael Ritterbrown, Susan Roberts, Scott Rubke, Hasmik Sarkissian, Rory Schlueter, Charlie Skaf (student representative), Monette Tiernan 

Absent:
Rubina Hairapetian, Emelyn Judge, Sarah McLemore, Rick Perez, Jewel Price, Paul Schlossman, Mike Scott, Jeanette Stirdivant, Jan Young

I. Call to Order

The meeting was called to order at 12:20 PM.
II. Approval of Minutes
MSC (Bakhit/Skaf) to approve minutes of April 10, 2013 with correction. Two abstentions. 

Some concerns were expressed by the chairs on the content of the paragraph regarding the overload report new timeline in the minutes of April 10, 2013 meeting. The issue was further reviewed and it was agreed that even though the statement reflected the issue as it was discussed, but the last two sentences of the paragraph should be changed to read, “She said that arrangements need to be made so that the overload reports can be prepared and submitted prior to the start of the semesters. The reports can be modified to incorporate changes after the census day of the corresponding semester.”

III. Old Business


Enrollment Management Plan

Dr. Karpp presented a draft of the reorganized enrollment management plan. Discussion ensued. The plan will be sent to the committee members for their review and feedback. Dr. Karpp also presented and discussed the chart of course prioritization to be used for effective scheduling. 
IV. New Business

FTEF Allocations for Summer 2013 and Possibly Winter 2014


Dr. Mirch said that the division chairs have been notified of the number of classes they can add to their summer schedule if the negotiation team signs a tentative agreement on summer pay structure. She asked the chairs to send their additional classes to Nancy Traynor, so that she can start adding them to the online schedule as soon as the negotiation team reaches to an agreement at their May 9, 2013 meeting.
[FTEF allocations for winter 2014 was not discussed.]


Teaching Load

Dr. Mirch notified the chairs that effective fall 2013, the current classified, management, and confidential employees who teach on a part-time basis cannot teach during their regular work hours. She added that the teaching load for these employees should not be more than 40% of the regular teaching load.

V. Adjournment
Meeting adjourned at 1:25 PM
Recorded and transcribed by Hasmik Sarkissian 
